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4 MONTHS WITH OUR SYRIAN REFUGEE FAMILY  

The Sibai family are now quite settled in Toronto learning their way around the city 
on the buses and subways, doing their banking, doctor and dentist visits, 
attending schools, visiting attractions and other family and improving their English 
at an impressive rate. Rabi passed his language test and got moved up to the level 
5 English class. Thanks to Donna Davey for her weekly English classes with Marah 
whose English has also greatly improved. Rabi had his RESUME done. Zaid 
registered for school starting in September. 
 
Below are some photos of their activities including the Welcome Event January 
21,2017 that was attended by over 50 of you our supporters and sponsors. 

Dames For Humanity 

EMAIL UPDATE 

OUR GROUP: 
Left to Right (Back):  Patricia South, Joan Dirstein, Barbara Barde, 
Beverley Simonsen,  Rosemary Zigrossi 

Left to Right (front): Susan Sutton, Diana Burke, Johanna Schueller,  

Marah hosted the DAMES last Saturday with her sister-in-law Mona and niece 
Zeina for dinner at her apartment.  She made a delicious Syrian meal. 
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Lorem Ipsum 

At the SCIENCE CENTRE March 19th hosted by Susan Sutton 



 

 

 

  

Marah goes to the Home & Garden Show 

with Beverley and Johanna, March 19th 

Baraa’s marks gets him into his school’s MATH CLUB 
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Meeting their cousin a WWF wrestler and attended his event in Toronto 

LUTFI now at the gym daily to get a wrestler’s build 

Swimming at the Apartment  
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CONTACT OR FOLLOW US AT: 

https://www.facebook.com/DamesforHumanity/ 	

email:	damesforhumanity@gmail.com	

Twitter:	@dameforhumanity	

Mail:	c/o	People	Bridge,	922	Eglinton	Ave.	West,	Box	85536	

Toronto,	ON	M6C	2C2 

At the WELCOME Event January 21st

Rabi thank you to all for your support of the family 

The lovely 

CHEF 

Walaa Al 

Nahasss and 

her family 

arrived from 

Syria a year 

ago 


